
From: Karen Hewitt [mailto:k.hewitt@sympatico.ca]  
Sent: November-17-14 10:53 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Patrick Hewitt 
Subject: EB-2014-0261 
 
Re: request to be listed as an Active Participant/Intervenor 
Karen Hewitt at 6700 McNiven Rd, Burlington L7P0K6  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I wish to be included in any communication regarding the proposed pipeline that will run through (if 
approved) to my property. The scope of this project has been described in general terms by the 
representative(s) at Union Gas. Negotiations have not commenced yet and although I expect to 
negotiate in good faith, I wish to be included as an active participant and not have any channels of 
communication cut off. The pipeline will have an immediate affect/effect on my property, the present 
use of it, future use and value of my property as well as the permanent change of the landscape I 
enjoy.   I have not yet consulted legal counsel or been offered any compensation for doing so (by Union 
Gas) therefore I wish to keep my options open with regards to my ability to participate in the process 
with the Ontario Energy Board if I choose to do so as the process continues.  
 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. The email address was provided by an individual I just spoke to 
at  the Consumer Relations Centre (1-877-632-2727). In addition, I will send a fax to 416-440-7656 as per 
this person’s recommendation. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Hewitt 

6700 McNiven Rd, Burlington, Ontario, L7P 0K6 

905-336-9054 
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